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Shelburne Legion News: Merry Christmas from Branch 220

	By Lesa Peat

We would like to THANK everybody for their very generous donations to the Toy Drive and Food Bank. We were able to send 3

large loads of goods to our local Fire Department. We collected $684.70 in proceeds from our Leaf Jersey draw (donated by the

ACC) to go to VETS Canada to help send packages overseas.

I am proud to be part of a supportive community such as Shelburne.

The Legion works hard all year to help support our community and Veterans and you all paid it forward. We are will be running

with holiday hours during the week between Christmas and New Years. There will be no Euchre, Bingo, Sports Night or Wings.

You all deserve a well-earned break. Thank you again for your continued support.

Happy New Year!
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